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The State of Oregon needs to stop wasting taxpayer funds without regard to the 

additional cost and burdens placed upon the hard working citizens of the state. 

 

The Oregon governmental officials continue to increase taxes, yet provide little to 

nothing for these taxes except waste. Funds are spent on wasteful programs and 

personnel that do not provide benefits to the citizens, but wasteful bridge programs 

like I5 that are never built or bridges to car empty buses over the Willamette River in 

Portland. 

 

Perhaps the state could contract with Elon Musk to eliminate the tremendous waste 

and help Oregon before you all destroy what used to be a great state. 

 

No more taxes. Learn to live on the bloated budgets you already have. 

 

 

 


